For Monday, students should neatly write and mark each of the following words with large, legible print on the index cards sent home today.
	audiologist		inaudible		audiological		xylophone		phonemic
	auditorium		applauding		symphonic		phonetically		saxophone
Parent Conferences:
We will have our mid-year conferences on Monday, February 11th. During our meeting, we’ll be examining the results of our mid-year tests and comparing them to the beginning of the year. If you have any specific questions, make sure to bring them. Otherwise, just come with an open-mind and a positive attitude! Working together, I’m confident that everyone will get, or remain, on-track.
If you haven’t done so (five of you), please sign up ASAP!!!

SS: We are learning about Colonial Life, and should be done with Ch. 4 by the end of next week. 
ELA: This week, we focused on author’s purpose/perspective, proper mechanics, and the prefix, “mis-.”
Math: We just finished Ch. 7 on patterns and ordered pairs. We’ll review on Monday, and will plan on testing Tuesday or Wednesday. 
Science: We’re now learning about weather and the water cycle.
Word of the Week:
Our word of the week was “humble.” Being humble means that you are not boastful or arrogant and that you do not put yourself at a higher position than anyone else. Usually, the most humble people don't expect things from other people, but give and love without any expectation of something in return. 
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Valentine’s Day
I am planning on having a small Valentine’s Day party after lunch on Thursday, February 14th. Students will be allowed to pass out cards, and, if food is donated, we’ll enjoy that.

In keeping with Healthy Learning Academy’s mission to promote health and nutrition, please DO NOT send in sugary treats that day. Any healthy snacks, however, would be greatly appreciated! Fruit, granola, and even popcorn, would be more than welcome. If you’re feeling ambitious, we have binders full of healthy recipes located in the school’s kitchen, so feel free to look through those on your next visit.

Please be sure that your child creates a Valentine’s Day card for EVERY student in the class.
Zion Black	Bobby Burns		Lila Clark		Rowan Kage
Jerick King	Mary Loosli		Haris Mahmood	Jade Malone-Taylor
Sam Moore	Nayomi Paul	Ava Smith      Nehyssa Turenne     Vidhu Verma
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